Tekonsha Community Schools

245 S. EIm Street, Tekonsha, M| 49092
Phone 517-767-4121 Fax 517-767-3465

www.tekonshaschools.org

May 28, 2024
NOTICE OF VACANCY - BOARD OF EDUCATION

Notice is hereby given to the electors of Tekonsha Community Schools, a public school district, that a
vacancy on the board of education of this district exists with the resignation of former board member,
Daryl Blashfield. Mr. Blashfield’s resignation leaves open the partial term seat on the board,
beginning June 1, 2024 through December 31, 2026.

Notice is further given that any elector of the Tekonsha Community Schools may apply to the board
of education for consideration to fill said vacancy, beginning in June of 2024. The next regular
election of the board will be in November of 2024, at which time the seat will be posted for the
remaining two years of the term under regular election procedures.

Interested electors are requested to send a letter of application, stating the reasons for their interest,
qualifications for board service which they believe they hold, relevant public service, and a history of
elected office, public appointments, or service on other elected or appointed boards, public or private,
to:

Tekonsha Community Schools Board of Education
% Superintendent JoEllen O’Keefe

245 S. Elm Street

Tekonsha, MI 49092

The board will accept letters of application until 3:00 pm on Monday, June 10, 2024 via USPS
delivery or personal delivery. Letters of application can also be submitted via email to
okeefej@tekonsha k12 .mi.us. Interested electors submitting a letter of application via email must
ensure their letter of application is received prior to the deadline and bear the full risk of failed or
untimely transmission of their letter of application. The board will contact all eligible applicants to
schedule interviews with the board during its regular meeting on Wednesday, June 12, 2024, at the
address listed:

Tekonsha High School Library
245 S. Elm Street
Tekonsha, MI 49092

The Board will choose a candidate by majority vote, for the term as described above.

Anyone with questions may contact the superintendent at the address above, by telephone at
517-767-4121 ext. 101, or by email at okeefej@tekonsha.k12.mi.us.
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